
 
From: Kim Tavasso <kimtavasso@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 07, 2019 6:11 AM 
To: Fish, Nancy <nancy.fish@ncdenr.gov> 
Subject: [External] Southern Flounder 
 
Dear Nancy,  
 
I was unable to attend the Southern Flounder Advisory Committee Meeting last month. As I understand, 
the Committee has proposed a season on flounder, both recreational and commercial. I also understand 
that this season would run from mid-June thru September. I strongly support this season and feel that it 
is a much better option than increasing the size limit or decreasing the creel limit. Please offer my 
thoughts to the Commission and encourage them to implement this season as soon as possible. 
 
Gratefully yours, 
 
Kim Tavasso 
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